
 

 

 

 
 
 

SCC Financial Aid Office Update: 
CARES Act Information - 45 Day Update 

Updated 6-19-2020 
 
As of June 19, 2020, 22 HEERF checks were found to be undeliverable and returned to the college. 
Attempts are in progress to contact these students by phone, college email, and personal email to 
obtain an updated address or make other arrangements for the student to obtain their HEERF 
disbursement. Two of the checks have been voided as of the above date due to all attempts to contact 
the student have been exhausted with no response from the student.  
 
The return of the two checks, in the above paragraph, put a balance of $427.20 back in the HEERF 
account which will be disbursed to other HEERF eligible students. Disbursements will occur once all the 
returned check issues have been resolved.  
  


